
 

 

 
 
4 January 2021 
 
 
ASX Announcement 

Blackmores Limited Resignation of Joint Company Secretary. 

Blackmores Limited (ASX: BKL) (“Blackmores”) wishes to advise of the resignation of Nimalan Rutnam 
as Joint Company Secretary, with effect from today. 
 
Cecile Cooper remains as Company Secretary of Blackmores. 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by Anne Templeman-Jones, Chairman Blackmores. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 

Media Contact: 
Raffaele D’Alisa 
Director of Communications & 
Corporate Citizenship 
M: + 61 435 504 017 
 
Investor Contact: 
Michelle Gough 
Group Financial Controller  
& Investor Relations Manager 
M: + 61 466 398 983 
 

 


